St. Kieran’s N.S.

MOBILE PHONE POLICY

To ensure your child’s health and safety and with child protection issues in mind pupils are not allowed to bring mobile phones to school, in any circumstances.  This also includes out of hours or extra-curricular school activities. 
Pupils who ignore this policy and bring a mobile phone on school premises will be required to hand over their phone to a member of staff and parents will be asked to collect it from the school office. 

The school will incorporate this policy in the school’s discipline policy and will treat breaches as they would treat any other breach of school discipline.

It should be noted that it is a criminal offence to use a mobile phone to menace, harass or offend another person. As such, if action as sanctioned by the School in this regard is deemed ineffective, as with all such incidents, the school may consider it appropriate to involve the Gardaí.
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